To: Steve Killen
Director Development Services
skillen@stephenvilletx.gov

+1 (254) 918-1222

Steve, my name is Scott Fields.

I live at: 1425 Prairie Wind Blvd Stephenville TX, 76401

I received your mail concerning the Justin Willis request for a Conditional Use Permit. Unfortunately, I will be traveling on vacation then.

I am contacting you by email with a copy of this document inside a PDF file.

Justin Willis contacted me and explained what he is doing and the need for a permit. I feel that Justin is and fair and accurate person, I believe that he is fully capable of preforming the tasks associated his request. I further believe that the permit(s) should be issued to him. In this day and age, I believe we should give encouragement to help all others to succeed.

I strongly encourage you issue him the permit and wish him success in his future endeavors.

Thank you.

Scott Fields
1425 Prairie Wind Blvd
Stephenville TX , 76401

<u>cash_fields@yahoo.com</u>
+1 (608) 201-0473